
June 12, 2024 

MEETING CANCELATION NOTICE 

Technical Advisory Committee 

of the

Greater Kaweah Groundwater Sustainability Agency 

This is to inform you the Technical Advisory Committee of the Greater Kaweah Groundwater 
Sustainability Agency meeting scheduled for Thursday, June 20, 2024, at Kaweah Delta Water 
Conservation District, 2975 North Farmersville Boulevard, Farmersville, CA 93223 has been 
CANCELED. This meeting will be rescheduled for July 18, 2024.  


